

CITIZENS' BOND STEERING COMMITTEE

MEETING #4 RECAP

The Citizens' Bond Steering Committee (CBSC) held its fourth meeting on June 29, 2022, at Cypress Springs Elementary (CSE). The CBSC takes the work of the Long-Range Facility Planning Committee and develops a recommendation for a bond package for consideration by the DSISD Board of Trustees.

After committee members toured the CSE campus, Superintendent Dr. Holly Morris-Kuentz overviewed the July meeting schedule and answered committee questions from the previous meeting.

Dan Wegmiller, Managing Director of Specialized Public Finance, Inc., outlined the district's bond capacity and the tax impact and answered committee member questions. Director of Facilities and Construction Clint Pruett then presented a list of needs and potential bond projects with their estimated cost. Over the next week, each committee member will work on drafting a bond package before the committee meets again to discuss the projects and finalize a proposal to present to the Board of Trustees.

The next CBSC meeting will be Monday, July 11, from 5:30-8:00 p.m. in the Dripping Springs High School Center for Learning & Innovation. Members of the public may attend and observe the meeting. A video recording will be available at dsisdtx.us/cbsc.